
Washoe  County  plans  DUI
checkpoint on Super Bowl
On Feb. 5, the Washoe County Sheriff’s Office patrol division
will have a DUI checkpoint in the Spanish Springs area of
Sparks. This DUI checkpoint will be a multi-agency partnership
with the Reno Police Department, Nevada Highway Patrol, Sparks
Police Department, Washoe County School Police, University of
Nevada  Police  Department,  and  the  Storey  County  Sheriff’s
Office.

The DUI campaign is made possible by grant funding received
from the Nevada Department of Public Safety/Office of Traffic
Safety.

Historically, Super Bowl Sunday brings an increase of impaired
drivers to the nation’s roadways. This typically causes an
increase in accidents involving DUI drivers.

The public is reminded to plan accordingly if they’ve had any
alcoholic beverages. Never trust a person who says they drank
the least. If a person consumes any amount of alcohol, they
shouldn’t  drive.  Alcohol  impairs  a  person’s  judgment  and
attention. Be responsible and consider transportation options
available to avoid driving while impaired. Some options are
securing a designated sober driver, public transportation or a
taxi service.
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